
THE THREE LOCALS IN COMBINATION WITH THE GREAT SOUTHWEST 

PHCC WILL BE HOLDING A CONTINUING EDUCATION SEMINAR. THIS 

SEMINAR WILL BE HELD AT LOCAL 101’S MEETING HALL.  HE DATE OF 

THE EVENT IS JANUARY 7, 2017.  REGISTRATION WILL START AT 7AM 

AND DOORS WILL CLOSE AT 8AM.  YOU MUST CALL AND  REGISTER 

PRIOR TO THE EVENT.  WHEN YOU CALL YOU WILL NEED TO PROVIDE 

YOUR PLUMBING LICENSE NUMBER.  ON THE DAY OF THE EVENT YOU 

MUST SIGN-IN AND REGISTER WITH YOUR  PLUMBERS LICENSE.  IF YOU 

DO NOT HAVE YOUR PLUMBING  LICENSE YOU WILL NOT RECEIVE 

CREDIT FOR THE EVENT.  THE TWO PRESENTERS THIS YEAR WILL BE 

BOB SCHAFER FORMER STATE INSPECTOR AND RICKY REAMS FROM 

TEKSOLV. 

PLUMBERS CONTINUED 
EDUCATION 

PLACE:  
LOCAL 101  

8 PREMIER DR. 
BELLEVILLE,IL 

 
DATE: 1/7/2017 

 
TIME: 7AM 

REGISTRATION 
8AM SEMINAR 
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618-234-5504 

REMEMBER TO HAVE 

YOUR  

PLUMBING LICENSE  

SPONSOR # 750-159 
COURSE # 750-163-S3  

THE  

GREAT SOUTHWEST  

PHCC 

PLUMBERS &PIPEFITTERS LOCAL 101 

PLUMBERS & GASFITTERS LOCAL 360 

STEAMFITTERS LOCAL 439 


